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The evening began in St. James Chapel with Monsignor Terence Hogan, North 
American Patrons Director, and Heather Becker, CEO, The Conservation Center, 
sharing their insights on conservation and restoration.  Cardinal Cupich ended the 
lecture with his thoughts.  The rain held out and everyone enjoyed a reception of 
food, drink and music in the Quigley courtyard.  The evening also included a Silent 
Auction to help benefit the Associates’ current restoration.

Thank you to the following who helped sponsor the event:

Angel Sponsors: Janice Brinati, Jan Koors & Jay Tremblay,
Darren Milanowicz, Cynthia & Robert Piech,
Donna Nelson Stride

Principality Sponsor: Christine & Richard Guzior



Cardinal Cupich joined the Patrons for the evening and provided 
additional history and stories about the Residence.  The Illinois 
Chapter was also pleased to have Father Kevin Lixey, L.C., 
International Director of the Patrons of the Arts in the Vatican 
Museums join the event.

Thank you to the following who helped sponsor the event:

Angel Sponsors: Janice Brinati, Colleen & Patrick Coleman,
Peg Lombardo, Darren Milanowicz,
Cynthia & Robert Piech, Anne & Jack Shea,
Donna Nelson Stride

Principality Sponsor: Mario Minotti



The Associates’ Annual Spring Social was held on 
March 21, 2018, at Gibson’s Bar & Steakhouse.  A 
silent auction was held to benefit the current 
Associates’ Restoration and raised $775!

Thank you to the following who helped sponsor the event:

Archangel Sponsors: Reverend Edward Grace, Jan Koors & Jay Tremblay,
Darren Milanowicz, Mario Minotti

Angel Sponsors: Janice Brinati, Peg Lombardo, Dorothy O’Reilly,
Anne & Jack Shea, Donna Nelson Stride

Guardian Sponsor: Christine & Richard Guzior




